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Mr Jake Coppinger 
 

By email:  jake@jakecoppinger.com 

 

Dear Mr Coppinger, 

Your Internal Review under the Government Information (Public Access) Act 2009 (GIPA Act) 

On 12 May 2025 we received your application for internal review of a decision under the GIPA Act 
made by TfNSW, along with the $40 application fee.  

When will your Internal Review be decided? 

Under the GIPA Act, your internal review must be decided within 15 working days from the day we 
received it, being 2 June 2025.   

An internal review is to be done by making a new decision, as if the decision being reviewed (the 
original decision) had not been made, with the new decision being made as if it were being made 
when the access application to which the review relates was originally received. 

Please note that the decision date may be extended where third party consultation is required.  

Further information about the GIPA Act is also available by contacting the NSW Information and 
Privacy Commission on 1800 472 679 or via www.ipc.nsw.gov.au. 

Please do not hesitate to contact this office by phone on (02) 9549 9904 if you have any questions 
about this letter. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Manisha Prakash 
A/Resource & Compliance Officer 

http://www.ipc.nsw.gov.au/

